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To Kent Headteachers 

 
David Adams  
Reconnect Programme Director  
Sessions House 
County Hall 
Maidstone, Kent, ME14 1XQ 
 
Phone:   03000 414989 
Ask for:  David Adams  
Email:    david.adams@kent.gov.uk 
 
Date:    18th July 2022 

 

Dear Colleague,  

Reconnect Summer Offer 

 
I am delighted to attach a digital booklet which sets out Reconnect’s Summer offer. I would 

be grateful if you would pass this on to parents and carers. Organisations across the County 

are delivering some fabulous opportunities for children, young people and families. We have 

only been able to capture the broader offers in this booklet. Many local events will be 

delivered by groups such as Scouts, sports clubs and community groups, and they will 

promote these through their local networks and direct contacts with families. 

We know some offers have been incredibly well received, such as the free bus passes. I 

hope families find something of interest to them. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the hundreds of organisations and thousands of 

volunteers who are supporting Reconnect this summer, and to thank you and your staff for 

everything you have done to support the County’s children, young people and families 

through significant challenges this year. I wish you all a great summer. Thank you.  

If you have any further queries, please email us at reconnect.kentcyp@kent.gov.uk or call a 

member of the Programme Team on 03000 423423.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

David Adams 

Reconnect Programme Director 
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